
PHYSICIAN PRACTICE  
COVID-19 VACCINE ACCESS POLL

A new MGMA survey finds that medical practices across the country are being left out of 
COVID-19 rollout efforts. The survey revealed a staggering 85 percent of independent practices 
and 45 percent of hospital or health system-owned practices actively seeking the COVID-19 
vaccine for their patients report having obtained none to date. The majority of practices that have 
obtained the vaccine report only receiving enough to vaccinate 1 percent or less of their patients.

ABOUT MGMA

Founded in 1926, the Medical Group Management Association (MGMA) is the nation’s largest 
association focused on the business of medical practice management. MGMA consists of  
15,000 group medical practices ranging from small private medical practices to large national 
health systems representing more than 350,000 physicians. MGMA helps nearly 60,000 medical 
practice leaders and the healthcare community solve the business challenges of running 
practices so that they can focus on providing outstanding patient care. 

 

This survey was conducted January 21-24, 2021, with a total of 403 responses from medical group 
practices that are already or planning to administer the COVID-19 vaccine to their patients.

TO LEARN MORE, GO TO MGMA.COM OR FOLLOW US ON
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